
I would like to introduce Cedar Chan, who is our newest Reserve Officer. Cedar recently 

graduated from the Reserve Police Academy at Oakland Community College.  As part 

of his academy class, Cedar served as the Sergeant at Arms and demonstrated strong 

leadership and dedication throughout his training. 

 

Cedar was born in Boston, Massachusetts, and earned his Bachelor of Science degree 

in Business Administration from Northeastern University. Currently, he works full-time at 

ZF as a Supply Chain Management Specialist, where he is part of the Supplier Crisis 

Management Team. 

 

In addition to his professional career, Cedar serves as a Lieutenant and Executive 

Officer with the US Naval Sea Cadet Corps, a youth program affiliated with the US 

Navy. In this role, he helps to train and mentor teenagers who are preparing for careers 

in the military or civilian life after high school.  Cedar is also is married with two children. 

He will immediately start training as a Reserve Police Officer for Lake Orion, where his 

skills and commitment to service will undoubtedly be an asset. 

 

We are confident that Cedar will be an excellent addition to our team and community, 

and we look forward to seeing the positive impact he will make in his new role. 

 

Thank you! 

 


